SRI AUROBINDO COLLEGE
LIBRARY

NOTICE
Dec.31, 2018.

This is to inform you that a Web OPAC module has been
installed for searching of books for library users as part of
promoting E-library usage among students and faculty, staff
to locate for browsing information pertaining to availability

of books and in circulation from their respective
departmental computers.

Hence it is requested to kindly make an arrangement to
install the Web OPAC icon online on your Departments’
college computers (both server and clients) vide the LAN
URL address 10.145.1.191:8080/webopac to ease the
students and faculty, staff in searching and recommending
the purchase of book (if any) through the module and remain
alert with respect to books borrowed by them to ensure
timely issue and return.
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